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George Clark, Fire Chief
Temple Fire Department
423 NH Route 45
Temple, NH 03084

Dear Mr. Clark:

Thank you for the message you left with me. [ am writing to confirm that there has not been
an inspection of the “Homestead” under any Chapter of the NFPA. The only inspection that
occurred on the Stepping Stones property was in connection with the lodge when it was being used
as a summer camp.

I'understand you will be back to me on copies or any further reports. I appreciate the phone
call. If I have misstated your statement to me about the status of the “Homestead,” I would

appreciate your correcting me.
Thank you again.
Very truly yours,
Fernald, Taft, Falby & Little
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Silas Little
Direct Line: 603-924-3364 Ext. 14
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